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State Health Plan Research — Wellness Programs  
 
The State Health Plan is researching what employer groups are 
offering employees with regards to wellness programs. This wouldn’t 
include ancillary benefits such as vision or dental, but wellness 
initiatives (such as medication optimization and chronic condition 
programs) that groups are offering outside of State Health Plan 
benefits. 

If your group is offering a wellness program, outside of State Health 
Plan benefits, please respond back to this email with what you’re 
offering to your employees. 

The Plan is collecting this information to assist us with learning more 
about what groups are offering employees so we can get a better 
understanding of wellness opportunities. 

We appreciate your help and participation.  
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